


A new program for the year called 
"Eighties Day" brought dozens of 
senior citizens to a weekly meeting. 
They were all in their eighties and 
we just wanted to let them know 
we appreciate their past contribu­
tions. Several members had trouble 
finding anyone in the community in 
their eighties who was not already a 
member of Rotary. 

We tried a unique raffle for the L.A. 
Men's Place, members of Rotary 
bought their raffle tickets with 
towels, socks and underwear. The 
project proved successful on several 
fronts. 

Our Football Pool proved to be a 
very popular form of gambling on 
the favored Collegiate teams. 
Many Rotarians experienced the joy 
of hearing about the athletic 
prowess of Cal Tech, Colorado and 
Delaware while the Bruins and 
Trojans maintained a low profile. 
The big winner for the pooled 

money turned out to be the Rotary Foundation and San Marino Schools Foundation. 

International Service 

San Marino Rotary hosted members of our sister club The Rotary Club of San Marino, San 
Marino, who were in town to participate in the annual Tournament of Roses Parade. They 
treated the club members to a demonstration of their crossbow prowess. 

Rotary Foundation 

San Marino Rotary received a First Place award for Rotary Foundation during the 1989-1990 
Rotary year. The commitment and participation of San Marino Rotary to the Rotary 
Foundation is traditional and long standing. That tradition continued with strong financial 
support and commitment to sponsoring Ambassadorial Scholars. 

During the Rotary year our Club sponsored Jodi Mount who successfully received a 
scholarship for the 1990-1991 Rotary year. We were fortunate to have Jonathan Scott, our 
candidate for last year, spend a year in Australia on a Rotary Ambassadorial Scholarship. 
Displaying unmatched continuity, Rich Seifert returned to report on his year as Ambassadorial 
Scholar in Belgium. 

We also pioneered our first Estate Planning Seminar for members and others. Our little 
Rotary Club awarded 31 Paul Harris Fellowships and contributed more than $35,000 to the 
Foundation. 
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